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March 9, 2006 
 
 
My Dear Circle Sisters, 
 
Here we are in the third month of the year.  It is truly hard to believe how quickly time 
flies.  It is time to begin thinking about our next big event, General Circle, which will be 
held in Aliquippa on April 29th.  Start making plans to attend.  The Penn Mid-Atlantic 
Area is getting ready to host you.  I personally am looking forward to an old fashioned 
circle where we have the opportunity to conduct our business and then enjoy some time 
of fellowship.   
 
Talk to your friends and circle sisters and encourage them to attend.  Those in the 
surrounding states can enjoy a great get away for only the price of gas.  Unfortunately, 
those of you who have to fly will be spending a lot more, however, there was a brother in 
my branch who always said, “Extra blessings for extra miles!”.  The Saints in Aliquippa, 
Imperial and McKees Rocks will be opening their homes and are excited to have you 
visit.  Sis. Joyce D’Antonio has graciously volunteered to handle the accommodations.  
You can email her at johnmarkdee@aol.com or via telephone at   (724) 375-2391. 
 
Some of the topics we will be covering are: 

• Fundraising Ideas 
• Beautification of the World Conference Center Grounds 
• Our International Cookbook 
• The 2007 Fellowship Weekend 

 
 
I can’t wait to spend the day with you.  May God give us all a zeal to serve! 
 
 
Love, 

 
 


